
           

            News from the Nest 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, Children and Families, 
 

I hope you are all staying safe and well.  As you will have seen, either on the 

School Website or on ParentHub, there is some key information for you as 

Parents and Carers, as we approach the Christmas period in school.  Things are 

still a little different in school from how we would usually celebrate Christmas 

due to the desire of keeping you and your children safe and healthy as we 

approach the Christmas period.  Please rest assured the children will still 

make lots of wonderful memories they can share with you in school - a new 

experience – our ‘Carols Around the Crib’ morning as well as sharing a video of 

their Christmas Craft morning with you at home.   

The following slides are from the information video and will explain all you need to know about how 

Christmas 2021 will be celebrated at Wren’s Nest, including the return of our Wren’s Nest Grand Draw. 

Please support us by selling these tickets to family, school community and friends.  If you require any 

more tickets, please ask at the Main School Office. 
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Please, if you are able to, visit the school website – 

www.wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk - and watch the Christmas 

Information video in full.   

 

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas, whatever that looks 

like for you. 

Thank you for your continued support throughout 2021.   

 

As always, take care and stay safe,  

 

 

 

                                                         Sarah Parkes – Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Useful Contacts: 
 

School Website:  

www.wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk 
 

School Email:  

info@wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk 
 

School Mobile number: 

07858 986604 
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Holiday Dates  

Staff INSET day – Monday 29th November 2021 

End of term: Friday 17th December 2021, returning on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 
February Half Term 2021: Monday 21st – Friday 25th February 2022 

Staff INSET Day: Monday 24th January 2022 
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